
Learning Focus
In this ever-evolving world of technology, it's crucial for us all

to play our part in keeping children safe online. With kids
growing up surrounded by the internet, online life is simply

part of life for them. However, as technology advances at
lightning speed, it can be tricky for us as parents to know how

to approach conversations about their online activities.
Regular chats are essential; integrate discussions about who

they're speaking to and the potential risks into daily life.
Simple actions, like checking their devices or using parental

locks, can make a huge difference. If you're ever unsure, don't
hesitate to reach out to our trained helpline on 0808 800 5000

or explore Childline's resources on online safety. Let’s keep
the conversation going!

Dates

Monday 10th February - 3B visit to the library
Wednesday 12th February - Y4 residential to Conway

Thursday 13th February - 2D visit to the library
Friday 14th February - Finish for half term 

Monday 24th February - INSET day
Tuesday 25th February - Y6 Puberty talk
Monday 3rd March - 2LMc  library visit

Tuesday 4th March - Book Fair 

Number Smart Max M 1H 

Self Smart Hudson T Nursery

Art Smart Aidenn M 2D

Body Smart Kaiden D 3/4M

People Smart David B RD

Nature Smart Max B 5/6C

Music Smart Piotr N 5M

Word Smart Tiffany N 4R

Smart Learner Sana A 6F

Class Percentage

RG 93%

1W 99%

4R 97%

6F 97%

AttendanceWinners

We've had the pleasure of welcoming some fantastic NRG
workshops that focused on both renewable and non-renewable
energy. The children have thoroughly enjoyed learning about

how non-renewable energy can harm our environment and how
we can embrace renewable sources as a sustainable alternative.

Their enthusiasm was contagious!
In addition to the workshops, the children were absolutely

thrilled to exchange their class books in the library van. Reading
is such a passion of ours, and it’s always a delight to refresh our
class libraries. Nothing beats the excitement of diving into new

stories!

Thank you to parents for

visiting our phonics

workshops in Y1 and Stay and

Learn across the whole school.  

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 3

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Hadassah A 2LMc

who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will

it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
please see our website for information about attendance and punctuality

William Stockton Weekly

 Respectful

SafeReady

Please complete the attendance

questionnaire that has been sent

as a link to you via email and text

through school spider.  If you

haven’t received this, please

check that your email

address/phone number is correct

at the office

SMART Awards




